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ALMA MATER 
You have been given a path we can follow                                                  

Loving all, loving God. 

You have guided our goals and our morals 

Needing one, needing all. 

Teurlings’ spirit will live forever 

Its love will bring us life. 

We needed something to love and guide us 

Bring us faith, bring us joy. 
 

You are that something to love and guide us 

Something safe, something sure. 

You are always right behind us 

Teurlings drive, Rebel fight. 

Oh, our memories will live forever 

And our gains will all shine through. 

You are that something to always guide us 

Turn around! You’ll be there.  
 

Written by 1971 graduate Constance Koury.                       

 The melody for the Alma Mater is based on the song,            

“Turn Around Look at Me,” by the Vogues 1968. 
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MICHAEL H .  BOYER  

 

Whenever we witness our students engaged in a classroom activity, or hosting a 

speech and debate tournament, athletic event, or service project, we are 

extremely proud of their efforts and how well they take advantage of all that is 

offered to them at Teurlings Catholic.  The truly proudest moments, however, are 

the silent ones when we witness a graduate, now an adult, coming home to join 

our outstanding faculty and staff or giving back to the community in service.  Most 

recently, Father Dustin Dought, TCH 2005, not only serves as a member of our Board  

of Pastors, but he is also the first TCH alumnus to do so.  These moments acknowledge  

the life lessons our faculty and staff tried to impart, were understood, and are now being lived. 

  

Like any other neighborhood high school, Teurlings Catholic integrates the social, psychological, 

and physical development of each student into its academic programs.  Teurlings Catholic’s 

commitment to the gospel of Jesus and the development of the whole student in a Catholic, 

Christian atmosphere, lends itself to an important developmental mix of the spiritual growth and 

faith formation of each individual, thereby setting itself apart from other high schools.  The ability to 

stand on the shoulders of those who came before and those who continue to enroll their children 

and grandchildren into our school, separates Teurlings Catholic from the pack. 

St. Leo the Great Church  

REVEREND  

DUSTIN DOUGHT  

TCH Class of 2005 

Now to him who is able to accomplish far more than all we ask or imagine, by the power at work within us,  
to him be glory in the church and in Christ Jesus to all generations, forever and ever. Amen (Eph 3:20-21). 

Twelve years ago, I graduated from Teurlings, and serving as a 
member of its Board of Pastors (in fact, the first alumnus to do so) was 
not something I ever imagined.  Glory be to God who accomplishes far 
more than all we ask or imagine! 
 
My journey here began during the fall semester of my freshman year of 
college when I began to hear a call to the priesthood.  After two years 
of prayer and guidance from a wise priest, I became a seminarian for 
the Diocese of Lafayette.  I first attended St. Joseph’s Seminary College 
in Covington, LA, and later the Catholic University of America in 
Washington, DC.  I was ordained a priest on June 8, 2013, and served 
for two years in Eunice as the Associate Pastor of St. Anthony’s Church 
and the campus minister of St. Edmund’s School.  I then returned to DC 
to pursue graduate studies in theology, and imagine my surprise, when 
upon my return, Bishop Deshotel named me pastor of St. Leo’s Church, 
one of Teurlings’s owner parishes. 
 
Having been outside of the city of Lafayette for these last twelve years, 
what a relief it is to be able to reconnect with the TCH family and to 
pay back in some small way all that it has given me.  Over the course 
of six years, Teurlings laid a sure foundation for me, a foundation which 
prepared me to hear God’s call.  On behalf of Teurlings’s 
administration, faculty, and staff, I thank you for your ongoing support 
of TCH and its mission.  Because of you, we are laying foundations for 
other young people so they may hear God’s call and become the 
men and women He wills them to be.  Let’s go, Rebels! 
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Hello again to all Rebel Alumni! 
 
Our hope is that you all enjoy the 2017 Summer edition of the Teurlings Traditions Alumni Magazine!  I want to 
thank Tiffany Dugas Parks (TCH ’98) for all the hard work in putting the publication together. We recently had an 
Alumni Association Executive Board meeting to discuss plans for the 2017–2018 school year. You will be pleased to 
know several opportunities will be available to gather and revisit old friends and classmates. I’d like to encourage 
you to try and make all or some of the events. 
 
I would like to personally thank the alumni who contributed to our “Always A Rebel” Class Challenge Campaign 
to assist OUR school in offsetting costs associated with the construction and furnishing of new classrooms.  We 
were able to raise in excess of $124,000, and received a matching contribution from The Stuller Foundation.  Our 
hope is to assist with campus growth on an ongoing basis, and provide additional growth fund campaigns in the 
future. 
 
I would also like to welcome the TCH Class of 2017 to our Alumni Association.  There are a large number of fellow 
alumni who share your common bond as proud graduates of Teurlings Catholic.  We wish you much success and 
many blessings as you begin the next phase of your lives.  I would urge you all to stay involved and attend any 
alumni events in the future.  More information can be found throughout the magazine, but here is a listing of a 
few events planned in the coming months: 
 
 Tentative Dates and Locations: 
  October 20, 2017 – Morning Homecoming Mass / Evening Alumni Social and Homecoming Game 
  December 6, 2017 – Alumni Social – Pizza Village (Moss Street Location)  
  February 7, 2018 – Alumni Social – Pizza Village (Kaliste Saloom Location)  
  April / May 2018 – Alumni Crawfish Boil – TCH Campus 
 
The “Welcome Wednesday” socials will be held at local spots around town to provide opportunities to gather as 
a group, enjoy the company, share old memories, obtain information on events on campus, and discuss future 
plans. 
 
I encourage as many as possible to attend and participate in Homecoming 2017 festivities.  A large contingent 
participate in Mass, followed by a reception in the Guidance Conference Room, and an even larger contingent 
attend the Alumni Social in the Burley Building at Rebel Stadium that evening prior to kickoff.  The Homecoming 
activities have proven successful in recent years! 
 
We hope to get others involved with Alumni Association meetings, planning, brainstorming, and executing events, 
by way of volunteers from groups of classes contributing to the development of the association and helping to 
further OUR school in growth and improvement. If you would like to get involved, please contact our Alumni 
Director, Tiffany Dugas Parks, at tparks@tchs.net.  We may also be contacting some individuals for consideration 
as well.  Our hope is to have alumni from 10 year groups in order to provide a variety of interests and ideas for 
activities and campaigns. 
 
Last, we would love nothing more than to host a Career Day at TCH, providing alumni the opportunity to come 
back to campus to meet with students and provide background and details associated with their own chosen 
fields.  Our past graduates provide a wealth of knowledge and a variety of professions and careers, which could 
be shared with our current students to help in their own decision making processes towards their personal 
professions of choice. 
 
Please feel free to contact me, or any of our Executive Board members with questions, or for more information.  In 
closing, a TCH Rebel takes pride in his/her school and the people who were forever blessed to have attended. 
We all know the connection amongst alumni who have walked the breezeways, showed their school spirit at the 
pep rallies, and most importantly, honored our Lord and Savior at school Masses. No one can take away your 
Catholic education earned at Teurlings. We must be proud and work to continue the tradition of excellence in 
Catholic education in the Lafayette community.  Once a Rebel, always a Rebel! 
 
Thank you and God’s blessing to you all. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kevin Roy 
TCH Alumni Association President 
Class of 1980 
 Once A Rebel, Always A Rebel                  



Join the TCH Alumni Association for  

“Welcome Wednesdays” 
DRINKS, FOOD, FUN - 6:00 PM 

December 6, 2017 
Pizza Village - Moss Street Location 

February 7, 2018 
Pizza Village - Kaliste Saloom Location 

Follow the TCH Alumni Facebook Page for more information! 
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Josh Mosley (TCH ‘03)     Jake Mosley (TCH ‘05)     Mike Mosley (TCH ‘08) 

Serving The Coating Needs 

Of The Oilfield 

For More Than 25 Years 

150 Commercial Parkway 

Broussard, LA 70518 
 

PHONE:  

337-837-5517 
FAX:  

337-837-2732 



Celebrating the  
classes of 

1966, 1971, 1976, 
1981, 1986,            

1991, 1996, 2001, 
2006, 2011 

~Rebel Revue Alumnae~

Teurlings Catholic High School 

‘16 
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October 14, 2016 

~Rebel Revue Alumnae~ 







Michelle Junot, Class of 2007 

Alumni Spotlight 

Michelle Junot, a 2007 graduate of Teurlings 
Catholic High, was born and raised in 
Lafayette, Louisiana. She now lives in 
Baltimore, Maryland, but she still knows 
where she comes from and remembers 
important skills like Cajun-dancin’ and 
crawfish-peelin’. 
 
During her four years at Teurlings, Michelle 
was involved in many clubs and organizations 
on campus including the Beta Club, the 
National Honors Society, Student Council, and 
Retreat Ministry Team. Looking back on those 
experiences now, Michelle says these groups 
gave her many opportunities to step outside 
of her introverted comfort zone, leading her 
to love new things, people, and places. 
 
This learned-confidence in the unfamiliar 
helped Michelle travel just up the road to 
pursue her undergraduate degree at 
Centenary College of Louisiana in Shreveport. 
She graduated from Centenary in 2011 with a 
Bachelor of Arts in Communication and Dance.  
 
When deciding where to go for graduate 
school, Michelle decided to look further east, 
beyond the borders of Louisiana. This was, in 
part, due to a seed that was planted many 
years ago the first time she felt the rush of 
plane speeding down a runway her 
sophomore year at Teurlings. She was on her 
way to Washington D.C. along with other 
classmates and upperclassmen, about to get 
her first taste of east coast life and snow. 
 
Michelle says of the trip, “Going to D.C. was a 
transformative experience for me. I felt an 
equal level of safety and freedom to explore 
the city thanks to Mrs. Dugas and the other 
brave chaperones. Everything—even the D.C. 
metro—felt magical and new. In hindsight, I 
can point to that trip as an experience that 

would leave me 
forever wide-
eyed and ready 
for adventure. It 
may sound like a 
simple thing to 
some, but I’m 
grateful for it in 
ways that words 
cannot 
articulate.” 
 
 
 

With that experience in mind, Michelle decided 
to move east for graduate school, just a hop, 
skip and jump away from D.C. She earned her 
Masters of Fine Arts in Writing and Publishing 
Arts from the University of Baltimore Klein 
Family School of Communications Design. Upon 
the completion of her M.F.A. in 2014, Michelle 
published her thesis collection of essays, and 
the floor was always lava.  
 
“So many people from home have poured out 
their support over the last five years as my 
writing career begins to find traction,” Michelle 
says. “Classmates, old teachers, and complete 
strangers who know me only as a friend of a 
friend of someone’s cousin have shared this 
accomplishment with me and encouraged me 
to keep going. To say this is humbling is an 
understatement.” 
 
When talking about her work, Michelle says 
that the most important gift she received from 
her Teurlings education was the desire to 
pursue a career in writing.  
 
“Although it’s clear I loved telling stories from 
the moment I could hold a crayon, I didn’t see 
writing as a skill that could be honed—enjoyed 
even—until Mrs. Schexnailder’s and Mrs. 
Marino’s English classes.  
 
“We wrote in Mrs. Schex’s and Mrs. Marino’s 
classes. A lot. Every week. Did I say a lot? It was 
a ridiculous amount—at least to a 16 year old. I 
learned and somewhat-mastered the standard 
five-paragraph pretty early on and quickly 
became bored with my own writing. I started 
trying to spice up my lit analyses with 
anecdotes—both true and non-true—or try 
titles that were pure alliteration and only 
loosely linked to my thesis. I either charmed my 
teachers with my effort or really challenged 
their patience, but they were kind and 
continued to encourage and shape me. I 
learned the beauty of multiple drafts and the 
necessity of editing. I learned that long papers 
didn’t equal good papers (remember that 11-
pager, Mrs. Marino?). I learned that to be a 
good writer, I would need to write. A lot. I 
learned to love perfecting that skill.” 
 
Michelle is now starting to see that hard work 
pay off as she celebrates the publication of her 
second book, Notes from My Phone*: a self-
portrait in her twenties, published by Mason 
Jar Press, December 2016. 
 

Notes from My Phone* is collection of essays, 
to-do lists, vignettes, reminders and dreams; 
it mixes heart-felt memoir with the everyday 
marginalia that makes up a twenty-
something’s life and day planner. The 
everyday is placed side-by-side with the 
universal, and in doing so, transcends to be 
more than the sum of its parts. If, “Life is what 
happens to you while you’re busy making 
other plans,” then Notes From My Phone*, 
celebrates life in all its tedious and troubling 
beauty. 
  
It’s hard for Michelle to believe it’s already 
been ten years since she was a student at 
Teurlings. “I recently reconnected with an old 
classmate, and he asked me how the last ten 
years of my life had been. I told him he was 
crazy; we did not graduate ten years ago! My 
memories of TCH are as fresh as ever: talking 
Mrs. Doherty out of a Civics test by revising 
the preamble to the constitution, road-
tripping to the DDay Museum in Mrs. Martin’s 
van with our AP class, learning about myself 
in a completely new way in Mrs. Surratt’s 
interpersonal communication class, Mrs. 
Dugas telling me firmly to get a hat on my 
head in the D.C. snow, acting out a slightly-
updated version of Romeo and Juliet in Mrs. 
Schex’s class, all those timed essays with Mrs. 
Marino, and, of course, the countless retreats 
with Mrs. Badeaux on Fridays. I carry these 
memories and all the others with me. I’m 
grateful for the time and energy each of these 
women put into helping me to become the 
woman I am today and will be twenty years 
from now. There is no greater gift than to 
invest in someone else’s life like each 
member of the Teurlings faculty and staff 
invested in mine. It’s my hope that in some 
small way, my writing and teaching will do the 
same for someone else.” 
 
Michelle’s writing has been published in The 
Avenue, Reject, Welter, Industry Night, and 
Baltimore STYLE. She is the Director of Alumni 
Relations at University of Baltimore School of 
Law and is an adjunct professor in the 
University of Baltimore Klein School of 
Communications. 
 
She now lives with a cat named Biff in 
Baltimore, Maryland where she writes and 
drinks unsafe amounts of coffee, but you can 
read more from and about Michelle at 
michellejunot.com.  
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508 Eraste  
Landry Road 
Lafayette, LA 

70506 

Dave Pierret 
Plumbing 

Commercial Residential 

Backflow Preventers * Testing * Installations * Repairs 

Licensed & Insured—LMP #954 

Dave Pierret 
Owner 

337-330-2101 
davepierretplumbing@gmail.com 

417 B Young St. 

Unit 304 

PO Box 1006 

Youngsville, LA  

70592 

*Order Online Today* 
www.bourquesspecialities.com 

581 N. Saizan Avenue 
P.O. Box 130 

Port Barre, LA. 70577 

Bourque's Specialty Meats have been a Cajun  

tradition for nearly 70 years!  

Open 7 Days - 7 AM to 8:30 PM 
Phone (337) 585-6261 
Fax (337) 585-7495 
 

Bourque's Supermarket is widely known for their famous 
"Jalapeno Sausage and Cheese Bread", and offer a complete line 
of Cajun specialty meats, homemade sausage, boudin, cracklins, 
homemade beef jerky, fresh produce, deli/bakery, and other 
great products to cook those old-fashioned Cajun recipes.  

Maurice Schexnailder 
Cell 337-247-5913 

 
Mitch Schexnailder 
Cell 337-247-5914 

fandgfloors@cox-internet.com 
 

Ph: 337-234-8098 
       337-234-7903 

Fax: 337-234-8107 



Teurlings Catholic high school 

 Est. 1955 

Celebrating the classes of            

1967, 1972, 1977, 1982, 1987, 1992, 1997, 2002, 2007, 2012 

October 20, 2017 
Homecoming Liturgy @ 9:00 AM (Breakfast Reception Following Mass) 

Alumni Reception @ 5:30 PM (Burley Building in Rebel Stadium) 

If you would like to participate in our Homecoming Liturgy please contact  
Tiffany Dugas Parks (tparks@tchs.net)  

Join us on the 
field for special                   

recognition      
before the game 

Meet in the       
Burley Building 

@ 5:30 PM       
Friday, October 20           
(near TCH scoreboard)  



FOR THE ENHANCEMENT OF TECHNOLOGY 
For the past decade, the Appeal for Enhancement of Technology has enabled 

Teurlings Catholic to excel in the global community by  providing our students with 

state-of-the-art vehicles of communication. Last year, we added 273 HP 

Chromebooks, 12 Spectrum carts, 9 Promethean Boards and 1 managed ProSafe 

Switch to our growing inventory.  Your generous donations to the Annual Appeal 

campaign have contributed to TCH becoming a 1:1 school, at no cost to the 

student,   with a computer in every classroom for every student.   

This year, our goal is to raise $50,000.  Our mission is to provide 

teachers and students with the latest technology and tools to compete in a 

rapidly changing world. Your support will fund upgrades to classroom 

computer equipment and campus infrastructure. With your help, we believe 

Teurlings Catholic can be in the forefront of emerging technologies in education. 

Success depends on 100% participation from our TCH parents, 

grandparents, pastors, advisory council members, faculty & staff, TCH 

alumni as well as past, present and future supporters of TCH. When 

we all share in the commitment to improving our school, we all enjoy 

the benefits and successes of our children! 

Teurlings Catholic develops each individual’s ability To Channel His Spirit for the glory of God. 

A gift of any size serves as a symbol of your commitment and support.  
Suggested levels include: 

 $25 to $49 

 $10 to $24 

 Spiritual Gift - cannot 
contribute monetarily at this time but 
want to help Teurlings Catholic reach 
100% participation by praying for the 
success of the appeal.  

 $1,000 and above 

 $500 to $999 

 $250 to $499 

 $100 to $249 

 $50 to $99 

GIVING OPTIONS: 
 Pay online at www.tchs.net/support/annual-appeal-campaign.cfm 

 Scan the QR code on the right to go directly to website page 

 Mail your donation to: (envelope provided in magazine)  
Teurlings Catholic  High School 
Attn:  Development Office 
139 Teurlings Drive 
Lafayette, LA  70501 

 Visit us at TCH  
 





Dr. Ryan J. Chauffe, Class of 1994 

Alumni Spotlight 

Looking back, I realize my parents both 
worked extremely hard to provide an 
opportunity for me to learn and grow in 
the best environment possible. My 
principal, Mr. Bruce Baudier, and several 
of my teachers remain on faculty, which 
epitomizes the amazing culture and 
environment of Teurlings Catholic High 
School.  After graduating in 1994 with a 
class of 65, I attended the University of 
Southwestern Louisiana (now University 
of Louisiana at Lafayette). 
 
As an undergraduate student , I was a 
senior in Business Administration when I 
realized I wanted to pursue medicine. I 
recall having a conversation with one of 
my best friends about my plans after 
graduation, and I was having a difficult 
time envisioning a career in the 
corporate world. That was the first time 
the idea of becoming a physician crossed 
my mind. After obtaining my B.S. in 
Business Administration, I enrolled in the 
multitude of premedical courses in 
biology, chemistry and physics - proving 
it is never too late to follow your true 
passion. I also worked in the Emergency 
Department and Wound Care and 
Hyperbaric units at Lafayette General 
Medical Center. My years spent in the 

emergency department were invaluable 
in teaching me about the world of 
medicine and life as a whole. One day at 
work in the Hyperbaric unit, I received a 
call from my father. I had received a 
certified letter from Nova Southeastern 
University College of Osteopathic 
Medicine. Realizing rejection letters never 
arrive via certified mail, this was a very 
good sign. I had an acceptance letter to 
begin my career as a physician. Opening 
that letter with my father was one of the 
best days in my life. 
 
I moved to Fort Lauderdale, Florida, to 
start medical school with 200 other very 
talented people. The four years of 
medical school was a terrific and unique 
experience. During orientation week I met 
my wife, Ann, and a few life long friends. 
She has always pushed me to do things I 
would not typically experience, such as 
sky diving and medical mission trips to 
Tanzania. Two weeks after graduating 
medical school, we got married and then 
shortly thereafter began our internships.  
 
I completed a general surgery internship 
at the University of Medicine and 
Dentistry of New Jersey. I had an 
epiphany during my surgical internship. I 
again had a change of heart and decided I 
wanted to change programs altogether to 
become an interventional cardiologist. 
This was another important and good 
decision in my life. I spent the next three 
years completing an internal medicine 
residency at the University of 
Pennsylvania’s Pennsylvania Hospital in 
Philadelphia, PA. During this busy time, 
we adopted our first fur baby, a Great 
Dane named Dee. Thank goodness for 
dog walkers!  
 
Afterwards, my wife and I then couples 
matched into our respective fellowship 
training programs at the University of 
Florida Shands University Medical Center 
in Gainesville, Florida.  The next three 
years as a general cardiology fellow were 

challenging to say the least, but 
prepared me well to practice cardiology. 
During my time as a cardiology fellow I 
found success publishing several articles. 
In 2012, I was awarded the Gatorade 
Research Travel Award, and in 2013, I  
was selected as a finalist for the 
American College of Cardiology Florida 
chapter’s Young Investigator Award. I 
then went on to complete an additional 
super-fellowship in Interventional 
Cardiology. During our time in Florida, 
our first daughter was born, Kate and we 
adopted our second Great Dane, Lucy. 
 
In August 2015, my family and I 
relocated to Louisiana, and I began my 
career as an interventional cardiologist 
with Cardiovascular Institute of the 
South. Over the past two years, I have 
worked to build practices in both 
Lafayette and Breaux Bridge. I currently 
serve as the Medical Director of the St. 
Martin Hospital Cardiac Rehabilitation 
program and work closely with its CEO, 
Mrs. Karen Wyble. In a funny turn of 
events, she also happens to be the one 
who hired me as an Emergency 
Department Technician at LGMC prior to 
medical school in 1999. Since moving 
back to Lafayette, my second daughter, 
Keira, was born. It has been great being 
back in Acadiana; it’s an amazing place 
to raise a family! 
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To Channel  H i s  Sp i r i t  fo r  the g lory  of  God  

REV. DAVID ROZAS (Class of 2007)  

On Saturday June 10, 2017, Bishop J. Douglas 

Deshotel, by the laying on of hands and the 

invocation of the Holy Spirit, ordained Rev. Mr. 

David Rozas to the Order of Holy Priesthood. The 

ordination took place at the Cathedral of St. John 

The Evangelist in Lafayette, LA. Rev. Mr. Rozas, is 

the son of Kent and Margaret 

Vidrine Rozas. He was  

sponsored by St. Peter Church 

in Carencro, LA. Père David M. 

Rozas is currently service as 

Parochial Vicar of Our Lady of 

the Sacred Heart Church in 

Church Point, LA and St. John 

Church in Lewisburg, LA.  

 
 

KYLE WHITE (Class of 2009)  

Seminarian Kyle White was 

ordained as a transitional deacon 

by Bishop J. Douglas Deshotel on 

Saturday, May 27, 2017, at the 

Cathedral of St. John The 

Evangelist Church in Lafayette. 

Kyle is sponsored by Our Lady of 

Wisdom parish on the University of 

Louisiana Lafayette campus. He is 

the son of David and JoLynn Dean and Terry and 

Miriam White. Kyle will be ordained to the 

priesthood in June 2018.  

 
 

SEAN DEVILLIER (Class of 1988) 

On Saturday, February 4, 2017, 

Julian Rene Devillier, daughter 

of Sean Devillier 1988, was 

crowned the 2017 Louisiana 

Association of Fairs and 

Festivals Queen of Queens in 

Baton Rouge. Julian is a 

graduate of the University of 

Louisiana at Lafayette.  

 

 
 

KASIE CRYER (Class of 2004) 

Congratulations to TCH graduate 

Kasie Cryer who was named as 

Head Girls Basketball Coach for 

McNeese State University on April 8, 

2016. Kasie is a 2004 graduate of 

Teurlings Catholic High School, was 

a member of the Class 3A 2002 

State Championship team, and 

was State Runner up in Class 3A in 

2004. She is very excited about this 

new journey and opportunity 

ahead of her! Go Rebels and Go Cowgirls!  

 

 
PEGGY REES CRAIN (Class of 1977)  

As one of the "Most Talented" students from 

1977, Peggy continues to perform!  She has 

been a musician for 40 years and a music 

educator for over 28 years. Peggy is a vocal 

music teacher (grades K-5th) in St. Tammany 

Parish Public School and the musical director for 

the musicals at Mandeville High School.  In 

addition she conducts children's choirs and 

handbells at an uptown New Orleans Church 

where she is also the Mezzo Soprano Soloist.  

Peggy is also the music director for a Vacation 

Bible School at two churches in the New Orleans 

area. In addition, she sings for High Holy Days 

and other special events at a New Orleans 

synagogue. She has stated, “although I am a 

classically trained opera singer, I sing more 

sacred, musical theatre, pop and jazz now.  I 

sing with a jazz band, primarily for weddings and 

receptions.  Twice in the last ten years I have 

been a part of groups that have won "Best 

Choral Performance in New 

Orleans" from Gambit 

Magazine's "Best Of" Awards.” 

She has sung with Cincinnati 

Opera, Jefferson Performing Arts 

Society, at Carnegie Hall and in 

Europe. Peggy has been married 

for twenty-four years, has three 

grown daughters and a 

granddaughter. She stated, “I 
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love my life and am blessed to be able to 

perform, and even more blessed that I get paid 

to do it!” 
 

DR. DEXTER LEBLANC (Class of 1995) 

Dr. Dexter LeBlanc received his undergraduate 

degree in Physical Education from the University 

of West Alabama and his Master’s degree and 

Educational Specialist degree in Educational 

Leadership from the 

University of Alabama at 

Birmingham. In April of 

2016, he defended his 

dissertation and earned a 

Doctor of Education 

degree with an emphasis 

in Educational Leadership 

from the University of 

Alabama at Birmingham 

and the University of 

Alabama. The title of his 

dissertation is “The Lived 

Experiences of African 

American Male School 

Leaders in a Suburban School District.” Dr. 

LeBlanc has over seventeen years of experience 

in education working in urban, rural, and 

suburban school systems. He has served as an 

educator, assistant and head football coach, 

athletic director, and administrator. He currently 

serves as the assistant principal at Vestavia Hills 

High School in Birmingham, Alabama. He is 

married to Dr. Vanessa LeBlanc; they and their 

two children, Ashton and Savannah, make their 

home in Hoover, Alabama. Dr. LeBlanc is the son 

of Mrs. Willie Ann LeBlanc and the late Joseph 

Oliver LeBlanc. 
 

 

 

BREIGH ANNA LEBLANC (Class of 

2014) 

Congratulations to Breigh Anna 

LeBlanc, TCH graduate of 2014 

and Rebel Revue Dance Team 

member.  She has made the 

2017-2018 NBA New Orleans 

Pelicans Dance Team. 

 
 

LAURA CITRON (Class of 2005) 

Laura Citron was featured in the local 337 

Magazine. The article is as follows: 

Broussard Native Pursues Passion (By Lynn Castille)  

 “Fashion reflects what’s going on in the 

world,” said Laura Citron, fashion stylist and owner 

of boutique OPIUMvintage. A stylist first and 

boutique owner second, Citron said she strives for a 

good healthy balance of the two. 

 A fashion merchandising graduate from The 

Fashion Institute of Technology (FIT) in New York, 

Citron had transferred from LSU in 2009 to FIT to 

pursue her passion for fashion. “For me it was a now 

or never moment,” Citron revealed.  

 While in New York she worked at Time Warp, 

a fashion boutique, and What Goes Around, 

Comes Around, a vintage clothing boutique in 

Soho. Citron said, “It was an amazing opportunity. It 

gave me a very good foundation.”  

 Citron and her partner of seven years, 

Andrew Clancey, then decided to relocate to 

Nashville because Andrew dresses musicians from 

his boutique, Any Old Iron. His boutique had 

additional space thus OPIUMvintage was born. 

 Citron’s design work has been catching 

eyes, and recently she held a runway showing of 

her own line of kimonos and kaftans. She also 

worked nonstop at this year’s Country Music 

Association (CMA) Awards dressing artists and 

entertainers.  

 No matter how successful she is, Citron will 

always make time to go home and touch roots with 

her family and friends. Citron told 337 magazine, 

“I’m so proud to be 

from Louisiana. My 

path in life had 

brought me all over 

the world, but I’m still a 

Cajun girl!” 

 

 

SHARE YOUR STORY WITH US! 
Send us your information and picture to print in our Summer 2018 edition of 
“Teurlings Traditions”. Email ‘tparks@tchs.net” with your story and picture . 



TCH Rebel Revue 

UDA Nationals 

2nd Small Varsity 

Hip Hop 

2017 TCH Golf  

State  

Champions 
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National 2nd Small Varsity Hip Hop Dance 

National 8th Super Varsity Division Cheerleading 

National 11th Extemporaneous Speaking 

National 13th Small Varsity Jazz Dance 

2 Pre-Season All American Baseball 

2 1st Team High School All American Baseball 

State Champions Volleyball, Wrestling 

State Champions Boys Golf, Baseball 

State Dance Champions Jazz & Hip Hop 

Beach Volleyball State Champions 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

State Semi-Finalist Girls Soccer 

State 4th Speech and Debate 

State Quarterfinals Football 

State Regional Boys Soccer, Girls & Boys 

Basketball, Softball 

State 8th Girls Tennis, Boys Cross Country 

State 9th Girls Track 

State 10th Boys Track 

State 11th Girls Cross Country 

State 13th Boys Tennis 

State 16th Boys & Girls Swimming 

6 All State Speech and Debate 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3 All State Volleyball 

2 All State Boys and Girls Soccer, Baseball 

2 All State Freshman Girls Soccer 

1 All State Softball, Girls Track 

1 All State Freshmen Boys Soccer 

Advertiser High Achiever of the Year 

Advertiser Team of the Year:  Volleyball 

Advertiser Volleyball Coach of the Year 

Advertiser Wrestling Coach of the Year 

Advertiser Baseball Player of the Year 

Advertiser Golfer of the Year 

State Champion Public Forum Debate & 

Extemporaneous Speaking 

State 145 Wrestling Champion  

State Girls Javelin Champion and  

4A Record Holder 

State Runners-Up 1600 meters & Shot Put 

State 3rd Girls 1600 meter Relay 

State 4th 200 & 500 Girls Freestyle 

State 5th Girls Shot Put, 400 meters, 1600 meters, 

Boys Discus, Boys Cross Country 

State 6th Girls Pole Vault, Boys 400 meter Relay 

State 7th Boys 110 Hurdles, Girls 1600, Girls 300 

meter Hurdles, Girls Cross Country 

State Indoor 7th Boys Shot Put 

State Indoor 8th Boys 3200 meters 

State 9th Girls Javelin 

2 Academic All State Composite Boys Track 

1 Academic All State Composite Volleyball, Girls 

Soccer, Girls Basketball, Girls Track 

6 Academic All State Boys Track 

5 All State Academic Football 

4 All State Academic Girls Cross Country 

3 All State Academic Boys Soccer, Girls Track 

2 All State Academic Volleyball, Boys Cross 

Country 

1 All State Academic Girls Swimming, Boys 

Basketball, Girls Tennis 

1 All State Academic Boys Bowling, Girls Golf, 

Baseball, Softball 

 

 

2016 State Champion Volleyball  
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Undefeated Golf League Champions 

Regional Game Day Cheerleading Champions 

Regional Champions Girls Track, Boys Golf 

Regional Girls Tennis Doubles Champions 

Regional Champions Boys Discus, Girls Javelin 

Regional Champions Girls 300 Hurdles, 3200 Run 

Regional Runners-Up Boys Tennis Doubles 

Regional Runners-up Boys Shot Put, Girls 400 and 

1600 relay 

5 All Acadiana Baseball 

4 All Acadiana Boys Golf 

3 All Acadiana Volleyball, Softball 

2 All Acadiana Girls & Boys Soccer, Wrestling 

All Acadiana MVP Baseball 

Golf League Tournament Champions 

 

District Champions Boys Golf, Boys Track, Baseball 

District Champions Volleyball, Softball, Girls 

Soccer 

District Runners-Up Girls Track, Girls Cross Country 

District Runners-Up Boys Cross Country,  

Boys Soccer 

3rd District Speech and Debate 

4th District Boys and Girls Swimming 

14 All District Football 

11 All District Softball 

 

 

9 All District Girls Soccer, Baseball 

8 All District Boys Soccer 

6 District Literary Runners-Up 

5 District Literary Champions 

4 All District Girls & Boys Bowling, Volleyball 

State MVP Volleyball, Baseball 

State Div. III Volleyball Tournament MVP 

2 All Star Baseball Players 

2 All Star Girls Soccer 

1 All Star Volleyball, Boys Soccer 

District MVP Girls Soccer, Volleyball 

District MVP Baseball, Softball 

Boys Soccer District Defensive MVP 

Girls Soccer District Offensive MVP 

State Coach of the Year Volleyball 

District Coach of the Year Volleyball,  

Baseball, Golf, Softball 

District Coach of the Year Girls Soccer,  

Boys Track 

State Champion Wrestling Team  2017 Baseball State Champions 

State  
Champion  
Speech &  

Debate Team 

TCH      
Cheerleaders  

UCA  
Nationals  

8th  
Super Varsity 



www.tchs.net  
CLICK ALUMNI - SELECT ALUMNI APPAREL  



MISSION  
STATEMENT 

Our mission is to keep alive 
the memory of our son, 
Lane Michael Leger and 
carry out the legacy of love 
that he left behind. By 
helping someone in need 
while celebrating the birth of 
Christ, we hope to spark a 
chain reaction of love, 
c o m p a s s i o n  a n d 
generosity.  We may not 
change the world but maybe 
we can change one little 
corner of it…one Christmas 
at a time.  

Lane’s Promise  
is run by  

Kelly Leger               
Class of 1994 

P.O. Box 1017 
Carencro, LA 70520 

 

www.lanespromise.org 
kelly@lanespromise.org 

200 N. Morgan St. - Broussard, LA 70518  

337.837.2440 

EXPERIENCED, KNOWLEDGEABLE, DILIGENT 

We approach this task with a  

“Make It Happen” attitude 

A FAMILY OWNED & OPERATED BUSINESS 

Broussard, LA 

Houma, LA 

Shreveport, LA 

Houston, TX 

Midland, TX 

Barnesville, OH Williamsport, PA 

PreK3 through 8th grade 

Carencro Catholic  
School 

Carencro Catholic School 
does not discriminate on 

the basis of race, creed, or 
national ethnic origin in 

admissions or employment.  

200 West St.  
Peter St. 

Carencro, LA  
70520 

 
Phone:  

337.896.8973 
Fax: 

337.896.1931 
 

carencrocatholic.org 

…..spiritual, moral and academic excellence. 

Jesus said, "Let the 
little children come to 
me and do not hinder 
them, for the kingdom 
of Heaven belongs to 

such as these."  
Matthew 19:13-15 





$84,936 

Thank you to our 2017 Cast of  
TCH Alum, parents and friends 

Team 1 - Shannon Gerard Robertson (‘94) & Sean Gerard (‘90)  

Team 2 - Leah LaGrange Hebert (‘91) & Dennis Skains (‘96) 

Team 3 - Ceata Hackett & Terry Hebert 

Team 4 - Allison Stroderd Babin (‘07) & Tim Credeur  

FAN FAVORITE 

Team 5 - Dawn Bearb Stutes (‘96) & Cavan Bordelon  

JUDGE’S PICK 

Team 6 - Amanda Fontenot & Kevin Roy (‘80) 

Team 7 - Alida McGuire & Amos Batiste 

Team 8 - Caroline Stegeman & Scott Blakely (‘79)  

GRAND CHAMPIONS!  
 

Choreographers 
Team 1 - Michelle Courville Wilson (‘06) 

Team 2 - Lauren Olivier (’04) 

Team 3 - Rhett Hackett  

Team 4 - Mamie Frederick Credeur (‘99)  

Team 5 - Jennifer Kern LeBlanc (‘96) 

Team 6 - Shantelle Bajat Prejean (‘88)  

Team 7 - Renee’ Melancon (‘10)  

Team 8 - Lainey Richard (“11) 

2017 Judges 
Richard McIntosh 

Liz Webb Hebert (‘01) 

Sonny Charpentier 
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Teurlings Catholic High School 

TCH will host its first Career Expo on Monday, November 13, 2017 

present 
Alumni Association & Guidance Department 

TCH Alumni, we need your help to make 
our Career Expo a success!  

All professions...doctors, lawyers, 
medical, engineers, cosmetologist… 

WE NEED YOU! 
If you would like to be a presenter and help our students learn more 
about your profession please contact Tiffany D. Parks, Alumni Director, 
at tparks@tchs.net by October 1, 2017.  



Teurlings Catholic High School                               
Alumni Association                                                 
139 Teurlings Drive                                           
Lafayette, LA 70501 

Non-Profit Org. 
U.S. Postage 

PAID 
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Permit No. 123 

Join fellow teammates in the Burley Building at Rebel Stadium 

from 5:00-7:00 PM to visit with former players.  

Food and drinks compliments of the TCH Athletic Department. 


